Building Committee meeting January 24, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Robbie Stubbins at 5:40 p.m. Also present were members Anthony Fahoury, Joyce Barbieri and guest Ken Welch from the Energy Committee.

It was brought to our attention by someone that read it on the town's facebook page that we forgot to add time for Visitors to our agenda. Mea Culpa.

The minutes of the December 2021 meeting were approved by consensus.

It was voted by consensus to respectfully request of the Selectboard that any further use of the Building Committee fund be reviewed by us ahead of time so we are not working at cross purposes.

We then reviewed with Ken the April 20, 2020 proposal for weatherization of the town hall compiled by Weatherization Works and agreed to have Steve Spatz meet with Ken, Robbie and Anthony sometime within the next two weeks to update where needed the sections regarding the air sealing of the attic, caseway in the clock tower, and spray foaming of walls in the basement. They will come up with an RFP and recommend three contractors to offer bids on the project. Steve will also review the heat pump section of the proposal.

The meeting adjourned by consensus at 6:30 p.m.